
Miss Jersey County Fair Queen Pageant
Jersey County Fair

100 W Fairground Ave. Jerseyville, IL 62052

Thursday, January 1, 2024

Past Miss Jersey County Fair Queens,

On behalf of the Miss Jersey County Fair Queen Pageant I would like to invite you to be a member of our
Queen Club or renew your membership. This will be the third year for the club. The club is made up of past
Miss Jersey County Fair Queen’s. We are asking for a yearly monetary donation (minimum $25.00). This
money will then be used to purchase a personalized crown box for our retiring queen as well as present the
newly crowned queen with a monetary fund on the evening that she is crowned for use of expenses throughout
her reign.

As a member of the Queen’s Club you get the following: name and year of reign displayed in 2024 pageant
program, 2 complimentary track seats for the 2024 pageant, recognized on stage at the 2024 pageant as
Queen’s Club member and presenting the crown box to retiring queen. If you would like to be a member of the
Queen’s Club and have your name appear in the program and on the banner that will be on display the night of
the pageant, please mail the below form along with your donation to Tiffany Phillips, 404 East Washington St.
Medora, IL 62063 by April 20, 2024. Cash or checks made payable to Jersey County Fair (please note on
check “Queen’s Club”).

We appreciate all your support in making this club a success. If you have any questions please do not hesitate
to reach out to Tiffany Phillips (Director) at 1-618-535-6461. Thank you for all your support.

Sincerely,

Jersey County Fair Pageant Crew
________________________________________________________________________________________

Name: ___________________________________________________

Year of Reign: _____________________________________________

I would like to make a monetary donation to become a member of the Queen’s Club for 2024.
Donation: _______________________________________________________

I would not like to make a donation to become a member of the Queen’s Club for 2024.


